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POSITIVE PROFIT ALERT

This announcement is made by Tianju Dihe (Suzhou) Technology Co., Ltd. (the “Company”, 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09(2) of the Rules Governing the 
Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Listing Rules”) and 
the Inside Information Provisions (as defined under the Listing Rules) under Part XIVA of the 
Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571 of the Laws of Hong Kong).

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) wishes to inform the shareholders of the 
Company (the “Shareholders”) and potential investors that, based on a preliminary review of the 
unaudited consolidated management accounts of the Group for the year ended December 31, 2024 
(the “FY2024”) and other information currently available, the Group is expected to record a net 
profit for FY2024 in the range of approximately RMB50 million to RMB53 million, representing 
an increase in the range of approximately 42.9% to 51.4% as compared to the net profit of 
approximately RMB35 million recorded for the year ended December 31, 2023 (“FY2023”).

The main reasons for the significant increase in net profit are that the Company’s revenue from 
both the Application Programming Interface (“API”) marketplace sector and data management 
solutions sector continued to grow. The significant increase in revenue from the API marketplace 
sector is primarily due to continuously improved quality of services and the deepening of 
cooperation with key customers which lead to the increase of customers’ trust in and reliance 
on the Company’s services. The increase in revenue from data management solutions sector is 
primarily because the Company continued to enhance its brand recognition and enrich the variety 
of its solutions, and therefore the Company attracted more high-quality customers.

As at the date of this announcement, the Company is still in the process of finalizing its annual 
results for FY2024. The information contained in this announcement is only based on the 
preliminary review by the Board with reference to the unaudited consolidated management 
accounts of the Group for FY2024 and other information currently available, which have not 
been reviewed or audited by the Company’s independent auditors or have not been reviewed 
by the audit committee of the Board. Such financial information is subject to finalization and 
necessary adjustments, and may differ from the actual annual results of the Company for FY2024. 
Further details of the financial information of the Company will be published in the annual results 
announcement of the Company for FY2024, which is expected to be published before the end of 
March 2025.
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Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 
securities of the Company.

By order of the Board
Tianju Dihe (Suzhou) Technology Co., Ltd.

Zuo Lei
Chairman and Executive Director

Hong Kong, March 7, 2025
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